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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

February 27, 1995 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Brooks Compton 

James Singer 
Sally Beals 
c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant Clerk of Council Peggy Whisman 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the city Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mr. Horn announced the Yankee Trace Volunteers meeting 
scheduled for Thursday, March 2, 1995 to begin at 7:00 P.M. 

Council briefly discussed annexation bills being proposed for 
introduction to the Ohio House of Representatives. 

Friends of Benham' s Grove and plans for a Garden Fest in 
celebration of the Bicentennial in 1996 were briefly discussed. 
Mr. Horn will report details back to city Council concerning this 
matter. 

Ohio House of Representative Robert Corbin was present at this 
time to outline for Council bills currently being proposed and 
analyzed in the House of Representatives: 

School Financial Equalization. 
Annexation. 
Prevailing Wage. 
Workmen's Compensation. 

Mr. Haverland reviewed Change Orders to the Yankee Trace 
Clubhouse Contract which have been executed by the City of 
Centerville. Approval of Change Orders 23 through 33 will be an 
Agenda item for the Council Meeting on March 20, 1995. 

Discussion followed relative to fence material to be used at 
Yankee Trace by Great Traditions. Mr. Horn advised that the fence 
will either be upgrade PVC or wood. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of council 


